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City Council meeting Wednesday, April 15, 2020 at 7:00 pm – 119 W. 2nd St, Sprague, WA  99032 
This meeting will be held, look for notices on how we will be including the public.  

  

    

 

 

 

 

 

  

We encourage all residents to continue social distancing and 
to continue to follow your Governor’s guidelines. Here are 
some helpful resources: www.governor.wa.gov 
 
Lincoln County Health Department 
www.co.lincoln.wa.us/public-health/ 
 
Washington State Department of Health 
www.doh.wa.gov/Emergencies/Coronavirus 
or call 1-800-525-0127 
 
CDC website 
 www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html) 
 
World Health Organization website 
www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019 
 

To save our sewer system and cost to the 
community, please remember NOT to flush 
anything other than toilet paper, such as no 
baby and Clorox wipes, Swiffer’s pads, feminine 
hygiene products, paper towels… Thank you.  

 

Dog Licensing – Please get your dog licensed 

by the end of April. Contact: City Hall  

Sprague-Lamont School 

Breakfast/Lunch Meals will be served during Spring Break 

 

Sprague Food Bank 
213 S. C Street 

Saturday, April 18th – 10:00 am to 11:00 am 

Look for flyers posted at the Post Office and Kathy’s Market.  

  
 

April will be the first month to read 

meters after winter.  Please unpack 

your meters, by mid-April.   

The LAGOON will be open April 19th for yard waste 

only.  Thank you for utilizing the Lagoon. And Big 

thank you to Arletta and other volunteers!    

Senior Meals will be by 

delivery during these stay-at-
home times. If you would like to 
have a meal, Call the numbers 

below, (preferably by Mondays) 
 
 

Provided by: 
Just Sprague Food Distribution/ 

Jill Sheffels -979-2168 
Maggie’s Kitchen/Diane Gomes – 509-209-6130 

Sprague Chamber Hall  
 

Feed Sprague Food Distribution – More info to come 
Contact: Jill Sheffels 509-979-2168 
Watch for Flyers & check out Just Sprague FaceBook page 

Sausage Feed Cancelled 

Easter Egg Hunt Cancelled 

Spring Book/Pie Sale Postponed 

 

 

 

 Cancelled or Postponed until further notice 
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Greetings from St. John's Lutheran Church 

Worship Services have been cancelled at the 

Lutheran Church until further notice.  We are 

hopeful Easter will allow us to worship again 

together. 

A thought: “The active God framework holds us 

together through not only disasters and 

discouragement, but beautiful moments and 

surprising joy.   

Resurrection – both Jesus’ and ours is real.”  
(Gather Magazine, March 2020)        Easter 
Blessings to All! 
The Sausage Feed has been cancelled for this 

year.  Thank You to everyone for your support 

through the years!  Hope to see you next year! 

 

 

 

  

 

Sprague Community Church – Pastor Bob Bridge 
204 W. 4th St, PO Box 345, Sprague, WA  99032 

 
Sunday sermon is on our Facebook page ‘Sprague Community 
Church’; Join us for Sunday Resurrection service online,  
April 12th 

Mary Queen of Heaven  
103 E. Alder 
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